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Key agencies at drug law reform hearing 

This Monday 4 September, health and corrections agencies will present evidence to the parliamentary inquiry 

into drug law reform. 

The public hearing by the Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee will be held from 9:45 am to 

3:30 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. 

The Committee will also hear from academics and researchers. 

Under the inquiry’s terms of reference, the Committee is examining how effectively laws, procedures and 

regulations minimise drug-related harms. 

It is considering approaches to drug law reform in other Australian states and territories and overseas 

jurisdictions. 

The Committee is also looking at how other positive reforms could be adopted into Victorian law. 

The hearing schedule and further details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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